COMMUNICATION - C47
COUNCIL — March 10, 2021
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 8, Item 12

From: Judith Tenenbaum_

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 10:39 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Proposed Highway 413

Dear Mr.Mayor and Members of Council,

| am certain by now that you are all very familiar with the objections to the proposed Highway
#413.

There is documented proof that this highway is not required.

With the provincial government's recent announcement that it will grow the Greenbelt it
seems inconceivable that the highway should go ahead.

| would urge you to reconsider your support for the project as have other prominent
municipalities. We are stewards of our communities for the future.

Once gone, water and greenspace cannot be replaced.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours truly,
Judith Tenenbaum

-Collard Drive,

King City, ON



